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Dear Parent/carer,  
 

SUMMER TERM NEWSLETTER TWO, 2023 
 
Welcome back for the final half term of the school year 2022/23. Please note some of our key 
dates and details that may be relevant to you. 
 
Important summer term dates 
 
Wednesday 7th June: Nursery visit to Manchester Airport (completed) 
 
Tuesday 20th June: Year Two visit to Lytham St Annes 
 
Wednesday 21st June: Year One visit to Lytham St Annes 
 
Tuesday 27th June: Year Six visit to the Crucial Crew experience, MAHDLO (afternoon) 
 
Thursday 29th June: Reception pupils (Sunshine’s) to visit Smithhills Open Farm 
 
Friday 30th June: Reception pupils (Rainbow’s) to visit Smithhills Open Farm 
 
Friday 30th June: Year Five and Six Fun Day (provided by One Adventure) 
 
Wednesday 5th July: Year Six Secondary School Transition Day One (all Oldham secondary 
schools) 
 
Thursday 6th July: Year Six Secondary School Transition Day Two (individual Oldham secondary 
schools. Please refer to the information circulated by your chosen school) 
 
(Please note: Year 6 pupils go DIRECTLY to their chosen secondary school as informed/directed 
by your selected school. Children are not expected to attend Limehurst on a scheduled transition 
days) 
 
Thursday 6th July: Year Three and Four visit to Blackpool Zoo 
 
Wednesday 12th July: Early Years Foundation Stage Disco (after school) 
 
Thursday 13th July: Whole School French Enrichment Day (further details will be provided) 
 
 
 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiO1bG7_9rRAhUGPBoKHQtRD9EQjRwIBw&url=http://www.stanfordschool.org/&bvm=bv.144686652,d.ZGg&psig=AFQjCNHTIZrGmsqv-cmn3LEm3z4grthLTw&ust=1485354603476281
mailto:info@limehurst.oldham.sch.uk


 

                                                                                              

General reminders 
 
Breakfast club 
Breakfast club is open at 8.20am with last entry at 8.40am. 
 
Afterschool club (wrap around care, Monday- Thursday) 
Finish time at 5.15pm. Please note, there will be no price increase in September. 
 
 

Year Group Arrival (Start) time Collection (finish) time Working week total 

Nursery 8.55am 3.10pm 25 hours (M-Thurs.) 

Reception 8.45am 3.15pm 32.5 hours 

 
 

Year Group Arrival (Start) time Collection (finish) time Working week total 

KS1 (Year 1 & 
2) 

8.45am 3.15pm 32.5 hours 

 
 

Year Group Arrival (Start) time Collection (finish) time Working week total 

LKS2 (Year 3 
& 4) 

8.50am 3.20pm 32.5 hours 

UKS2 (Year 5 
& 6) 

8.50am 3.20pm 32.5 hours 

 
 
Please note that the school telephone number has now changed to 0161 770 7220. If you save 
this number as 'Limehurst school' in your mobile phone, it will now come up as the school’s 
name if we telephone you. 
 
End-of-school, 2022/23 
 
The last school day for children in Nursery before the summer holiday is Thursday 20th July. 
 
The last school day for children in Reception, Key Stage One and Key Stage Two before the 
summer holiday is Friday 21st July with an early finish (12.45pm finish for pupils in Reception 
and Key Stage 1, and 12.50pm for pupils in Key Stage 2).  
 
School will open for the new school year (2023/24) on Wednesday 6th September 2023 
 
Nursery and Reception pupils will return to school on a ‘staged/staggered’ basis to ensure all 
pupils settle into school life swiftly and successfully. This information will be shared with parents 
in due course and before the September return. 
 
Thank you again for your continued support.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

M Roberts 

Mark Roberts 
Head teacher 
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